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Summer Happenings 

  

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Enjoying a visit to Black Gold Brewery.  Bidding on items at the Summer Auction. Savouring 

some fresh berries at the strawberry social. Cycling around town with some lovely volunteers.  

Here’s a look at some of the fun ways we have been enjoying summer and keeping cool.  



In the Know 

 

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Laurie Wiens, Confidential Support Services Clerk: 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.lambtoncares.ca 519-882-1470 ext 

5023 

Laurie.Wiens@county-

lambton.on.ca 

  

 
 
 

Updates from the Administrator 
As we enjoy the warmth of summer, I hope this message finds you enjoying the season and all that it 
brings. With the longer days and pleasant weather upon us, it's an opportune time to update you on 
some important developments within our community. 

I'm pleased to share that our administration area renovation is progressing well and is anticipated to 
be completed by early fall. This enhancement will improve our efficiency in serving you better and 
ensuring smooth operations throughout our beautiful Villa. 

Planning for the small house continues to go well. We look forward to keeping you updated on the 
progress.   

Here's to a splendid summer! 

-Jen Beaubien 

Trishaw Bike Volunteers 
Do you like cycling?  Are you looking for a unique volunteer opportunity?  Join our amazing group of 
trishaw bike volunteers. For more information, please call 519-882-1470 5710 or email 
volunteer@county-lambton.on.ca 

Upcoming Events: 
•  July 16 Library Craft    •  July 25 Christmas in July 
•  July 30 Cheesecake Tasting    •  July 31 River Road picnic   
•  August 5 Music with Martin Gelinas  •  August 6 National Root Beer Float Day 
•  August 7 River Road Picnic    •  August 8 Bluewater Bridge Bus Trip  
•  August 15 Hawaiian Theme Party  •  August 16 Daycare Lunch 
•  August 19 Music with Eric Lunn    •  August 26 Pub with music by Dan Borody

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Thank you to The Villa Auxiliary who purchased this chair for the 

Family Quiet Room.  This chair pulls out into a bed so family members 

can spend the night close to their loved one. Pictured with the new 

chair is Shannon Inglis who has served as the Treasurer of The Villa 

Auxiliary for over 40 years!  Shannon joined the Auxiliary when her 

husband Doug was elected as Reeve of Petrolia. Although Shannon has 

resigned as treasurer she will continue to serve on the Auxiliary.  Thank 

you, Shannon, for your dedication to enriching the lives of the people 
who live at The Villa.  
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